
    April News 
La classe de Madame Fry 

 

 

Dear parents, 

I hope that you and your family had a wonderful Spring Break. Hopefully, you are all 

refreshed and ready for the final stretch of the school year. That’s right! We are down to 

the final three months before summer vacation. Check out what we have going on this 

month. 

 

 

 

We’re going on a field trip! 

This week we will be heading to the John Walter Museum in Edmonton to learn about the 

past. This field trip is directly related to what we are currently learning about in Social 

Studies. The students will be bringing history to life by participating in hands on activities 

that their great grandparents may have experienced including; churning their own butter, 

baking scones in a wood burning stove, candle dipping and making a wool-based keepsake! 

We still have room for another volunteer or two if you are interested in joining us. 

 

 

Easter Mass 

Our Easter Mass will be held on Wednesday, April 24th at 11:30 am at Holy Family Parish. 

If you would like to volunteer to walk with us to church, please let me know. All parents 

and siblings are welcome to join us for this Mass. 

 



  ​Spring has Sprung! 

It has been a very long winter, but it looks like spring is finally here! Although the weather 

is warming up nicely, it has also created a mess of mud and puddles outside. 

It is strongly suggested that your child come to school with rubber boots and splash pants, 

until things dry up. It may also be a good idea to keep an extra set of clean, dry clothes in 

your child’s backpack just in case. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who came out to meet with me during parent-teacher interviews. It 

was a pleasure meeting with you and discussing your child’s progress. If you have any 

further questions, please feel free to contact me. 


